
February 5, 2020 

 

Rep. Tawna Sanchez, Chair 

House Committee on Judiciary  

 

Chair Sanchez, Vice Chairs Bynum and Sprenger and members of the Committee.  

 

Hello. My name is Mr. James D Sherrod and I am writing this letter to thank the Family 

Preservation Project and urge your support of HB 4131. 

 

The Family Preservation Project gave my grandchildren the awesome opportunity to stay in 

touch with their mother while she was locked up away from them. I am witness to this 

wonderful program for children growing closer to their mother, and for that I am very 

grateful. I watched my grandchildren grow strong like trees in the woods. It was very 

exciting to see and witness. I also see the great bond between the children and their mother. 

I just can’t thank the program enough.  

 

I hope that future mothers who separated from their children during this time of darkness 

are given the opportunity to stay close to their children. This program brings all of them 

closer and protect our kids.  

 

Please support HB 4131 and the Family Preservation Project.   

 

Thank you, 

 

James D. Sherrod 

 


